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RA GOVERNMENT ENTRUSTING FULLER CENTER FOR HOUSING ARMENIA 
WITH A HOUSING PROJECT TO ASSIST 216 FAMILIES
This year the Government of RA entrusted Fuller Cen-
ter for Housing Armenia with the implementation of 
building homes for families living in the disaster zone 
of Lori, Shirak and Aragatsotn regions with 153, 55 
and 8 families to be assisted accordingly. 
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After  over 30 years of waiting 216 families  will 
enjoy the happiness of having a decent home. 

To remind, last year 62 families were assisted 
through  the RA Government project. 



   To support our program, please 
make an online donation through our 

website at  www.fcharmenia.org

Or send a check to:
The Fuller Center for Housing, PO Box 

523, Americus, GA 31709, USA
Please add ‘‘Armenia’’ 

in the memo line.
Donations are tax-deductible. 

THANK YOU!

245 FAMILIES ASSISTED THROUGH 
VIVA-MTS & FCHA PARTNERSHIP

HOW 
HELP

Y O U 
  C A N

Due to the COVID -19 pandemic, Viva-MTS and the 
“Fuller Center for Housing Armenia” have slightly 
changed their work methods. Discussions take place re-
motely, and visits to families are carried out with the 
acting restrictions in mind. The determination of the 
partners to build a house, to free the families from metal 
containers and from unfavorable conditions is adamant. 

“I address all the families included in this year’s housing 
program. Despite the situation we live in now, we have 
always strived to keep our social programs going. We 
stand by your side and your cherished dream of having a 
home will come true. That’s what all of us – you, the ‘Fuller 
Center for Housing’ in Armenia, and our Company – strive 
for,” Viva-MTS General Manager Ralph Yirikian said. 

Altogether, in 9 years, 245 families assisted owing to 
the partnership. 

11 YEARS OF  PARTNERSHIP 
ICRC & FCHA

On 23 January Fuller Center for Housing Armenia 
signed the cooperation agreement for 2020 with In-
ternational Committee of the Red Cross /ICRC/. 

Fuller Center for Housing Armenia and the In-
ternational Committee of the Red Cross have 
been collaborating since 2010 to assist the Fam-
ilies of Missing to rehabilitate their homes. 

Since the beginning of 2015, in the frames of the 
same Cooperation Agreement, the households 
of mine/ ERW (Explosive Remnants of War) vic-
tims are being assisted to rehabilitate their houses.

Altogether, in 10 years, 177 families assisted owing to 
the partnership. In 2020, 21   


